
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Y6 SATS 

We want to say a very well done to all our Year 6 children who put in a great deal of 

effort this week with their Key Stage 2 SATS. The tests have been challenging but 

we were proud to see how resilient all the children were. The test papers were all 

collected earlier this evening and are winging their way to the markers. Now we just 

have to wait until mid July for the results. 

 

Thank you to all the children in Y3-5 for making an effort to move around the 

school as quietly as possible so that Y6 could focus. 

 

PTA 

Thank you to the PTA team who organised the disco this evening and for all the 

parent helpers that came along. The children seemed to have a lot of fun! 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

These are now available to view on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-

curriculum-headlines.php 

 

SPJS SPORTS KIT 

If your child has represented the school in any sporting events this year please 

have a look to see if you have any of our school tracksuit jackets with SPJS Team 

on the back or any other team kit and return it to Miss Baldock, Miss Powell or Miss 

Fox. We are missing quite a few bits! 

 

GIRLS FOOTBALL SQUAD 

The email has not been sent out yet to parents/carers for the girls football squad 

but it will be sent out by Monday at the latest. 

 

SPJS FOOTBALL SQUAD 22-23 

Many thanks to all parents who have filled out the Google Form to give permission 

for their children to join the boys football squad next academic year. For training 

sessions, children will need to make sure that they have football boots, shin pads, 

royal blue football socks, school PE kit/tracksuit bottoms in order to take part, 

If your child does not have these each week then they will be unable to 



participate. (Don’t worry if you don’t currently have royal blue football socks 

but we would be grateful if you could purchase these in the near future.), 

Please note that your child will not be able to participate in football matches until 

you have filled out the Google Form to give permission. 

 

YEAR 6 BIKEABILITY 

Just a reminder that bikeability training starts next week for those who have 

signed up. There will be a designated area to leave bikes in the playground – the 

children will be told where this is when they come into school on Monday. They will 

also need to bring the following with them: 

• Cycle Helmet 

• Hi-vis jacket/bright clothing 

• Trainers 

• A waterproof jacket, if rain is forecast 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ HOODIES 

The hoodies shop has been reopened to enable anyone who missed the deadline to 

order a hoodie. The shop will close on 13th May (tomorrow) so this is your last 

chance to order one. Here is the link: https://xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk/hoodie-

parent-shop/DFOW06 (Please note that we already have a few more orders, which 

has reduced the additional admin charge for late orders to £8.30 each.) 

 

Hope you all have a great weekend. 

 

Mrs Lamy and Mrs Burridge 


